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Please see the document attached. Attached is a professional proposal for police animal cruelty
units, having police animal cruelty units would literally be a massive effective step in the right
direction in regards to actually doing something about animal cruelty.

Summary:

You may not view things the same way that I do yet in regard to this proposal (please see
attached for the proposal, regarding a proposal for the much needed police animal cruelty units).
I have spoken to over 30 police members and they all agree, we need police animal cruelty units.
Lawyers For Animals is also currently pushing this proposal, by having police in charge of animal
cruelty not the obviously corrupted RSPCA, it will mean an immediate power shift getting us on
the right track when dealing with animals abuse, the power away from the RSPCA into the hands
of the police who can be trusted over the RSPCA.

As you might not know the RSPCA puts their label of approval on animal products to trick the
public (the consumer) into thinking what happens to these poor animal agriculture animals is
okay, as the way these animals are raised and killed must be okay, as the RSPCA cares for cats
and dogs, when really what the RSPCA tick as RSPCA approved, is the most horrific acts
towards animals know, all in the name of taking money / profit from the animal agriculture
industry. Those that really love animals would never approve what happens in slaughter houses
and animal agriculture like the RSPCA is currently doing, RSPCA this is deception, it’s just as
deceptive as pictures of clean happy animals on pictures of meat, dairy and eggs, when these
photos are also lies, the animals that produce these products live in filthy horrendous conditions,
living physical and mentally agonising lives until they are brutally slaughtered, there is no ethical
way of killing something (someone that wants to live, someone that feels pain and has a
personality just like us humans).

Instead of the public following lengthy processes by going through the publicly funded, in bed
with the cruel animal agriculture industry RSPCA when it comes to needing assistance for animal
cruelty, people could just report animal cruelty to the police, with stronger laws and designated
police animal cruelty units/ squads, the police will be more effective and are more trusted then
the corrupt RSPCA to respond to animal abuse.

When the police animal cruelty unit team aren’t busy with animal cruelty, the officers can be
doing paper work and helping out police in other areas to take the work load off the other
officers, it’s a win win for everyone don’t you agree ?

The best thing about this proposal is that it will work, by police taking care of animal cruelty/
justice, it will also reduce violence against men, women and children as animal abuse and
violence against humans, goes hand in hand.

Police will also be able to propetly charge the abusers and get the mental health help the abusers
clearly need. Once police take the abused animals away from being abused they can then pass the
animal on to the RSPCA to be rehomed, so the RSPCA can still operate their profiting business
;), EVeryone wins.

Kind regards, John Bronson Van Der Merwe.





